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Date: 25 September 2003 

Dear Councillor Slater,

Firstly thank you for the grant of £7,700 for this years 'Lighting the Legend'. OCA has now successfully raised the funds for the fireworks from Booth Charities. The grant from Community Committee will now be spent on the following:

Freelance artist fees for artists working in Radclyffe Primary School, St Clements Primary School, St Joseph’s Primary school and OCA’s adult art group - £3,360.00.

Materials and equipment for lantern making and other parade costs -£3,300

Sambhangra band for the parade -£650.00

Administration costs £390.00

Total: £7,700.00

It is our intention to target venues in Langworthy for distribution of free tickets for the event. These include:

Langworthy Cornerstone

SPARKY- Chimney Pot Community Centre

Fit City Clarendon

Salford Women’s Centre

We will also be taking to Lisa Bailey and Rob Fletcher about targeting family groups in the area. 

Shortly we will be sending out invitations for a VIP reception at the Hall before the 'Lighting the Legend' show on Friday 7 November. 

Thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you on the night. 

Yours sincerely,

Paula Booth

Administrator 
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